Dear CBT Candidate,

Thank you for submitting your application form with DAV and completing your Phase 1
Process.

You can now login into the online CBT form at https://davrecruit.davcmc.in/

Make payment for your ADMIT CARD and CBT EXAMINATION.
The last date is 10 December 2024.

If there is any error in your data or you can't login, please contact the school, where you
applied, immediately. Edits will be done by us.

Keep checking your registered mobile number and email for communication from our side.
For further queries please contact the school, where you applied.

CBT Coordination Team
DAVCAE, DAVCMC



